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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Office of Inspection & Enforcement
Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director

References: a) License No. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271)
b) Letter, Richard C. DeYoung to W.F. Conway, dated 5/29/84
c) IE Information Notice 84-30, HVAC Equipment Manufactured

by Bahnson Company

Dear Mr. DeYoung:

Subject: Procurement Quality Assurance and Receipt Inspection

Vermont Yankee has addressed the specific concerns of your May 29, 1984
letter in conjunction with our review of Reference c). We have determined that
none of the subject units have been supplied to our facility.

Regarding the generic implications of this type of vendor product quality
problem, I concur that stringent QA program implementation, including judicious
selection of suppliers and perfonnance of receipt inspections, is essential to
the prevention and detection of such problems. Vermont Yankee employs a vendor
evaluation and procurement document review process which is designed to assess a
vendor's ability to provide a quality product and to establish the degree of
quality assurance oversight to be applied to the purchase of safety-related
items. Furthermore, we require receipt inspection of all safety-related
materials and components to ensure that the procurement specifications have been
met and that the quality of the items is adequate for the intended service.

8407170264 840713
PDR ADOCK 05000271 Very truly yours,PDR
G

,

y
WFC/dm
cc: W.P. Murphy

J.P. Pelletier
Z.T. Pate. INP0
J.E. Griffin

fo


